
 
 

   MBMS Daily Bulletin: Thursday, Aug. 23rd   
 

• If you have received a Class Schedule that is problematic, please fill out 

a Student Request for Assistance form in the office. If you are missing a core 
class, if you are missing a period, if you have two identical classes listed twice 
during the day, or if you were selected for and elective and it is not showing up 
on your schedule. Once your counselor is able to make the requested changes, 
you will be notified. Until you are notified, continue going to the classes listed 

on the schedule you received today. 
 
• Textbooks and iPads will be available for checkout at during nutrition, 
lunch, and after school until 4pm in the Library.   

 
• Attention:  New for this year, we are having a class President and Vice – 
President for each grade, 6th 7th and 8th.  Students interested please stop by 
room 105 for more information!   

 
• Picture Day is August 28th. Order forms will be distributed through your 

silent reading class.  Until then, use your class schedule as your ticket for 
buying food at nutrition or lunch. 7th & 8th graders, you may pick it up in the 
office during nutrition or lunch.  You can also still use your old student ID cards 
from last year if you still have it. You may no longer use a phot of your ID to buy 
food at school. 
 
• If your parents have not yet ordered your PE clothes please tell them to do so 
online as soon as possible.  PE clothes that have been ordered may be picked 
up in the MPR during Nutrition or Lunch.  The front office will not have any PE 

clothes to sell until Thursday, Aug. 30th.  Remember, your first PE dress day is 
Monday, Aug. 27th. 
 
• During nutrition and lunch:  Form only one line in front of the cart you wish 
to order from.  Please have your ID card or schedule ready (Do not try to use 
your number.)  Do not let any other student use your card.  You may not use a 
photo of your card to buy food. 
 
• Attention Students in Independent Student Athletics:  Please meet in the 
MPR for period 7 tomorrow Aug. 24th.  The meeting should take about ½ 

hour.  The meeting for parents will take place on Back to School Night.  For 
those who have ISA Per. 1 you will be asked to meet next week during nutrition 
or lunch. 
  



 
• The front lawn is reserved for lawn chairs only.  Save your tickets – more 
information to come! 
 

Please note that Daily Bulletin is posted daily in the MBMS website and it 

is also posted in the window of the main office on the south window. Please 
listen daily for important information about the many events and issues that 
will make your time at MBMS easier and exciting! Have a great day!   


